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What have Year 4 been up to? 

Year 4 have started the New Year with an electrical charge. This week we 

launched our science unit learning all about electricity. We walked around 

our classroom and identified different objects that run on electricity. We 

discussed how the electricity travels to the object and which materials allow 

this to happen.  

 



In PE we have been learning new skills used in netball. We refined our chest 

and bounce pass from last week and then learnt the skill of doing a shoulder 

pass. We then worked in threes to move across the court passing the ball to 

our partner with the third person acting as the defender.  

 

What has Year 4 been up to? 



What has Year 4 been up to? 

In DT we have been using our science knowledge about electricity and cir-

cuits. We will be using this knowledge to design and plan a final product that 

incorporates an electrical circuit. In this lesson we experimented with how we 

might incorporate an electric circuit using a range of materials.  



 

We are excited to be working with Cycle Confident to offer Schools Levels 1 & 
2 Cycle Training for children in key stage 2. 

Please click on the links below for more information about the courses and to provide 
consent for your child to participate. 

For more detailed information about the training click here. 

 

Year 3 and 4 Bikeability—Wednesday 1st February and Thursday 2nd February 

Course Details & Booking  

 

Year 5 and 6 Bikeability — Monday  6th February—Friday 10th February   

Course Details & Booking 

 

At St Jude's it is our ambition to inspire a 
love for reading and books amongst our 

children.  

 
We are very lucky to be taking part in the Stepping Into Stories Herne Hill Kids’ Lit Fest, 
when two authors will be coming into school to run a session for the children based on 

their books.  
 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2—Rashmi Sirdeshpande 
Year 3 and 4—Joseph Coelho 

Year 5 and 6—BRIES 
 
 

You can pre-order their wonderful books by filling in the form and 
returning it, with payment, to the school office no later than Wednesday 

18th January. Order forms can be collected from the school office.  

Bikeability Cycle Training 

Author Visits 

https://click.pstmrk.it/2s/cycleconfident.com%2Fschools%2Fparent_information%2F/NqVxFzQN/c3Zh/5wkCEqhNRx
https://click.pstmrk.it/2s/cycleconfident.com%2Fevents%2Ff60d65c9-c9f9-47e8-ad63-a1ed11afd1f2%2F/WDZBfTYN/c3Zh/Mv6-1V4WHS
https://click.pstmrk.it/2s/cycleconfident.com%2Fevents%2F31297298-07ce-49c6-a35c-118d5704ddbf%2F/NaVxFzQN/c3Zh/XOIbB2_7qe


Mystery Readers 

Message to Parents 

Lambeth immunisation team are holding a flu catch up clinic on Thursday 
19th January 2023 15.30- 18.00 at Stockwell children's centre. 

  
Stockwell children's centre, Stockwell Rd, London SW9 9TG  

 
This is for primary school children who have missed their flu vaccination.  

 
We will also have the gelatine free flu vaccine available. 

 
Please send this information out to parents. Please ask parents to contact us 

on 02086145495 if they would like to attend the clinic. 
 

Many Thanks, 
Li-Anne Sriskandarajah 

Immunisation Team Lead Lambeth 
 

On Friday afternoons in Reception we are starting "Mystery  Readers."  

This is a time for an outside adult to come and read a story to the class and 

we would love to get parents involved! If you are interested in reading a sto-

ry to Reception, please speak to the Reception team to book a slot. All slots 

will be between 3-3:15 on Friday afternoons. You are welcome to bring your 

own stories or borrow one from our book corner.  

We can't wait to have you! 

 

The Reception Team 



Half term holiday: Monday 13th February—Friday 16th February  

 

Class Assemblies—9.05am in the school hall 

Reception— Tuesday 7th March and  Tuesday 4th July  

Year 1—Tuesday 21st March  and Tuesday 27th June  

Year 2— Tuesday 28th March  

Year 3—Tuesday 7th February and Tuesday 23rd May 

Year 4—Tuesday 31st January and Tuesday 16th May 

Year 5—Tuesday 24th January and Tuesday 13th June 

 

Trips, Visits and Workshops: 

Year 2 Trip to London Zoo — Friday 27th January 

Year 6 Trip to the Science Museum — Thursday 7th February 

Year 3 and 4  Author Visit —  Monday 30th January 

Reception, Year 1 and 2  Author  Visit  — Tuesday 31st January 

Year 5 and 6  Author Visit —  Tuesday 31st January 

Year 6 Trip to the Horniman Museum — Thursday 2nd February 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 



Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

 

Class Three’s Friday Star is Nate! Nate has 
had a brilliant attitude to his learning this 
week, always having his hand up and 
making lots of contributions to class 
discussions and making 
a huge effort with his 
handwriting in all our 
lessons. Fantastic work 
Nate, keep it up!  

Class 4 Class 5 

Class 6 

Class Five’s Friday Star 
is  Georgette. Georgette 
has been incredibly 
focussed and motivated 
this week. She has loved 
sharing her writing and 
has been using fantastic 
language. Georgette takes 
great care with her 
presentation and has put 100%  
effort into her handwriting this week. Great 
work Georgette! 

Dojo Winners 
  

 With 500 points, this week’s 

 Class dojo winners are: 

 Year  5! 

 
You got most of your dojos this week for  
being prepared in your learning and your 
motivation! 

Reception 

Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

Class 1 
Reception’s Friday Star is Anton. Anton 
has been an absolute star this week! He 
has been showing off his fantastic 
listening skills and showing everyone lots 
of love. We are so happy to have you in 
Reception, Anton!  

 Class One’s Friday Star is Jude. He has 
been trying really hard 
to improve his 
writing—well done! 

Class Two’s Friday Star is Maite. This is for 
her brilliant to start to St Jude’s and her 
fantastic contributions in class. It has been 
great to welcome her into our St Jude’s family!  

Class 4  

Class Four ’s Friday Star is  Logan.  
Logan has shown brilliant 
motivation in his learning 
this week. He has really 
impressed us with his effort 
in English by focussing on 
his handwriting and 
presentation. We are really 
impressed with your efforts. 
Well done Logan! 

Class 5 

Class 6 

Class Six’s Friday Star is Ruby. Ruby 
has been working incredibly hard this 
week on her handwriting and 
presentation. Her 
work looks absolutely 
fantastic and the year 
six team are so 
impressed with Ruby, 
well done you are  
a star!  
 

Dojo Winners 

Reception 



 

 

 

Each week, the staff nominate children to be our Saints  and Workers of the Week.  

 

Saints of the Week are children who have worked really hard to live out our Christian 
school values: 

 We work well together 

 We are prepared and helpful 

 We are resilient  

 We are there for one another 

 We celebrate each others’ success 

 

Saints and Workers of the Week 

Saint of the Week 

 

Worker of the Week 

 

Saint of the Week 

Arabella , Year 6 

For being so supportive and welcoming to 

other  children. 

Worker of the Week 

Kyrie, Year 3 

For your brilliant contributions and work in 

Religious Education. 


